
Zoning Board of Appeals Members 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 27, 

2016 has been cancelled, as there are no public hearings scheduled for this month.   
 

The next meeting is scheduled for 8:00 p.m., Wednesday, August 24, 2016. 
 


